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Parent Survey 

Thank you for completing the parent survey earlier this term.  We had 110 

responses, the overwhelming majority of which were positive.  The table below 

shows the outcomes: 

 

  Q1  Q2 Q3 Q4 Q5 Q6 Q7 Q8 

Yes 103 108 105 98 91 105 101 101 

No 5 1 1 1 12 1 1 1 

Don't 
Kn 

2 1 4 6 7 4 8 8 

N/A 0 0 0 5 0 0 0 0 

  110 110 110 110 110 110 110 110 

 
        

YES 94% 98% 95% 89% 83% 95% 92% 92% 

 

The lowest score was to Q5 “I know where to find out about what my child will be 

learning during the year”.  In normal years (non COVID) we would hold meet and 

greets in each class at the start of the year which would give a general overview 

of that particular year.  During the year we would hold Find Out Fridays and a 

Whole School Open Afternoon which gave an oversight of our school curriculum, 

but as you know we have sadly been unable to hold these events this year.   

 

Our school curriculum can be found on the school website: 

https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/curriculum_/329819 

 

I will also contact some parents on an individual basis to discuss their responses 

further.  

 
 

 

COVID tests over Half Term 

 

As with previous holidays, if your child has a postive COVID test over the break 

please contact school via both the following emails: 

 

headteacher@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk 

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://hemingbrough.eschools.co.uk/website/curriculum_/329819


In the event of receiving notification of a positive COVID test, and if your child’s 

symptoms began within 48 hours of school closing, we will be required to notify all 

those who have been in close contact at school, instructing them to self isolate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eat Them to Defeat Them 

 

We are taking part in a national campaign to encourage 

children to try new vegetables and hopefully find that they enjoy 

them.  Children will be bringing home a ‘mission pack’ tonight.  

The programme begins on the 7th June and each week a 

different veg will be the star.   

w/b 7th June: Tomatoes 

w/b 14th June: Sweetcorn 

w/b 21st June: Peppers 

w/b 28th June: Carrots 

w/b 5th July: Peas 

w/b 12th July: Broccoli 

 

We really hope you can encourage your children to take part at home.  

 
 

 

Want to help make a difference while you shop in the Amazon app, at no extra cost to you? 
Simply follow the instructions below to select Hemingbrough County Primary School 
Fund as your charity and activate AmazonSmile in the app. Amazon will donate a portion 
of your eligible mobile app purchases to us. 

 
How it works: 
1. Open the Amazon app on your phone 
2. Select the main menu (=) & tap on "AmazonSmile" within Programmes & Features 
3. Select Hemingbrough County Primary School Fund as your charity 
4. Follow the on-screen instructions to activate AmazonSmile in the mobile app 

 

 

 

           


